
    
  

 

Dear Brother Priests, 

 

I write today to provide you with updates and will continue to share with you information as 

needed. 

 

Mass or Special Event Meeting Requests for 2023-2024 

 

If your parish/school/ministry/organization is celebrating a Mass or hosting a special event 

between July 1, 2023 and June 30, 2024, at which you would like to request the presence of 

Cardinal Gregory or one of the auxiliary bishops, you are asked to complete and return the 

Calendar Request Form, linked here, by Tuesday, May 2, 2023. 

 

Be assured that every effort will be made to accommodate your request(s), however, as much 

as the Cardinal and the auxiliary bishops wish they could honor every invitation received, 

we regret that it is simply not possible.  Your office will be notified as soon as the calendar 

for your particular date has been finalized.  

 

Please note that if you have previously requested Cardinal Gregory to attend an event by 

way of letter, email or memorandum in the past few months, I ask that you now submit a 

calendar request. 

 

Catholic Charities Announcement 

 

This morning, our Catholic Charities announced the appointment of James Malloy as the 

agency’s new president and CEO, effective on July 1, 2023.  Learn more in today’s Catholic 

Standard article linked here. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/calenderrequest2023-2024
https://cathstan.org/news/local/retired-navy-vice-admiral-james-malloy-to-take-the-helm-of-catholic-charities


Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website 

 

The archdiocesan website is updated regularly. Please see adw.org/coronavirus for 

information related to the coronavirus, adw.org/live-streamed-masses-and-prayers/ for a 

listing of live stream Masses and prayers, and cathstan.org and elpreg.org for the Catholic 
Standard and the Spanish-language El Pregonero newspapers.  

  

As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office and the Pastoral 

Center, please let us know. 

 

With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 

 

Sincerely in Christ, 

 

Most Reverend Juan Esposito 

Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia 
 

 
  

March 28 2023 12:38 pm  
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